Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jeff Adams [jaa@engeo.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2011 9:02 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Shawn Munger

Subject: FW: RO3073 well destruction

Good morning, Jerry —

Shawn asked that | respond to respond to your question regarding MW-2. We’ve looked for the well several times, even
spending time digging around on some of the occasions. We believe that the surface portions of the well were
destroyed, if not totally outright abandoned. We will keep a close watch on the area of its inferred location during
grading, and if we find it, we will abandon it in accordance with Zone 7 protocols.

Thank you,
Jeff

From: Scott Menard [mailto:smenard@arbordevelopmentgroup.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 10:35 AM

To: Jeff Adams

Subject: FW: RO3073 well destruction

See Jerry’s email below to Shawn Munger.

SCcOTT A. MENARD, C.G.B.P.

PRESIDENT

ARBOR DEVELOPMENT GROUP, LLC.
3650 MOUNT DIABLO BLVD., SUITE 200

LAFAYETTE, CA 24549
V:925.299.8753
C:925.719.7332
F: 925.299.8769

SMENARD@ARBORDEVELOPMENTGROUP.COM
WWW.ARBORDEVELOPMENTGROUP.COM

-\) Build it GREEN

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential. Unless you are the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the intended
recipient), you may not read, print, retain, use, copy, distribute or disclose this information to anyone. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by e-
mail, and destroy all copies of the original message (including any attachments).

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 10:34 AM

To: Shawn Munger

Cc: Scott Menard

Subject: RO3073 well destruction

Shawn,



The Well Destruction Report for 100 North Vasco Road describes destruction of wells MW-1 and MW-3. Can you
provide me with any information for well MW-2? For example, if you searched for it in the known location and were
unable to find it and it appears to have been previously destroyed. An email would be fine.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




